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Date: 27th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

For those of you who are enjoying half term, I hope that you are making the most of the sunshine.  For those of 

us working - keep smiling!   

 

I am aware that in the last 24 hours or so there has been a lot of activity from school regarding school Bubble 

places for key workers.  We have now established our bubbles of children (average of 6) and those parents have 

been informed that their child is a Bubble, starting from this coming Monday.  This is Step One of the plan that I 

have shared with you all.  As I explained the other day, we are having a sudden influx of key worker requests and 

I am going to need to manage this over the next few weeks as we move to steps 2, 3 and 4 to balance the return 

of those children along with Years F, 1 and 6 and our vulnerable pupils. 

 

We will not add any parents to the key worker waiting list unless you let us know that you are a key worker and 

then provide us with evidence.  A list of the key worker roles recognised by the government can be found online. 

 

We are waiting for a statement from Boris Johnson this Thursday regarding the phased re-opening of schools.  I 

will then do a 'live' presentation on Friday afternoon this week to give parents an update on where we are at, 

what the next steps are and how our numbers are looking.  This will be episode three in the box set of 

presentations!  As before, there will be a written summary shared after this. 

 

I am aware that we are giving out a huge volume of information at the moment.  However, if you are unsure then 

please do get in touch. 

 

I cannot wait for the day that I have all 650 of my children back again, scores of parents on the gate and a full 

staff room. 

 

We can do this, together. 

 
Sam 

 

Mrs S Hunter 

Headteacher 

 

 


